
 
2nd December 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Christmas and Festive Activities 

The School Christmas Post box is up and running. If your child would like to send Christmas 
cards to friends at Waverley School, the free post service has begun. Remind your child to 
write the name and class on the envelope. We can only make deliveries to children and 
adults in school.  
 
The annual school Christmas Dinner will take place on Wednesday 15th December.  If you would like your child 
to receive a Christmas Dinner and they usually have a packed lunch, please make a payment of £2.05 on Parent 
Pay by Friday 10th December.  On this date, numbers will need to be passed on to the caterers and therefore, it 
is essential the payment is made in time to avoid any disappointment. 
 

‘Christmas Jumper Day’ - We will also be raising funds for ‘Save the Children’ and ask that all pupils 
make a donation of £1.00 and wear their Christmas jumper on Wednesday 15th December.  
 

We have arranged for Hobglobin Theatre Company to come into school on Wednesday 15th to perform 
a pantomime for all pupils. The performance of ‘The Wind in the Willows,’ will be shown to all primary pupils. 
 
Our class Christmas parties will take place on the afternoon of Thursday 16th December. 
Children are allowed to wear their party clothes for school.  We would also be grateful if 
your child could bring along some packaged party food (e.g. crisps, savouries, cakes, buns, 
biscuits).  In order to keep all children safe from food allergies, please do not send in any 
homemade baked goods.  
 
In addition to the above, we will have our Year 4 Music Concerts, Year 1 Christmas assembly, EYFS Nativity and 

STAR assemblies.  

 
Why not take part in the competition set by Mrs Lowes, our librarian: either create a Christmas snowflake or 
write a poem about a Christmas snowflake! Please hand entries in to the library desk by end of school on 
Wednesday 15th December. 

 
School will end on Friday 17th December 2021, this will be half day. Primary pupils will have a breakfast/brunch 

in school before they are dismissed on this day. Therefore, if your child normally has a packed lunch please 

continue with this and pack a light breakfast/mid-morning snack. School will finish at 12:15pm for all primary 

pupils (secondary pupils will finish at 12:30pm). 

I will be writing to you again before the end of the term. In the meantime, enjoy the preparations and exciting 

time of the year. 

Yours sincerely, 

S. Dosanjh 

Mrs Dosanjh  
Principal 


